Come and sing your heart out in the new
Gelliswick Community Choir!
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Exciting times are ahead at Gelliswick Church in Wales VC Primary School!

The new school building is nearing completion and pupils and staff will move into the new site in January
2018.

To celebrate the move, the school is working in partnership with Springboard to establish a fabulous ‘feel
good” Community Choir.



The choir will work on performing a selection of modern, upbeat songs to celebrate the coming together of
the new school.

Parents, grandparents, community members, children and school staff are all welcome to join the Choir.

Sam Howley, experienced Stagecoach Choir Director, and director of the Llangwm community choir
“Village Voices’, will be leading the singing.

Sam says: “The more the merrier! And we promise that guaranteed fun, friendship and laughter will be had
by all who join!”

To join the choir please contact Carol Mayled, Gelliswick School’s Springboard Advisor, on 07833 295
608 to book your place.

Rehearsals will be taking place for all adults to attend on the Waterloo site of Gelliswick School on
Mondays from November 6" — December 18". Choose either 9.30am to 11.30am or 4pm to 5pm.

Caption
Sam Howley is the director of the new Gelliswick Community Choir.



